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16805 WCR 19 1/2, Platteville, Colorado 80651

January 18, 1988.

Fort St. Vrain
Unit No. 1
P-88031

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Docket No. 50-267

SUBJECT: Performance Enhancement
Program Update

REFERENCE: NRC letter Miraglia
to Williams dated
04/06/87(G-87107)

Dear Sir:

Enclosure 2 of the above Reference specifies that Public Service
Company will provide status reports approximately every six months on
the Nuclear Performance Enhancement Program (PEP). As part of PSC's
response to the most recent SALP report, a verbal presentation on PEP
was made to the NRC on August 4, 1987. Mr. Robert Martin, Regional
Administrator, Region IV indicated at that meeting that the interval
between future status reports may be lengthened.

Recent discussions between PSC and the NRC have resulted in this PSC
request to have 'EP status reporting changed to annually. The next
report would be submitted to the NRC on or before August 31, 1988.
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PSC reques'ts NRC c~oncurrence on this change of reporting frequency.
| Should you have. any . questions on. this ~ issue, . please

'

contactMr;.M.Holmesat(303)-480-6960 for information.

Very truly yours,

*h

AH. L. Brey
.

Manager, Nuclear LicensingL

and Fuels Division

DG:bc

cc: Regional Administrator, Region IV
' ATTN: Mr. T. F. Westerman, Chief

Projects Section B

Mr. Robert Farrell
Senior. President Inspector
Fort St. Vrain
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